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17th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,  
 
We are pleased to let you know that Nursery will be holding an Easter bonnet parade! This will take place 
on Wednesday 2nd April 2025.   
 
You and your child are invited to make an Easter bonnet at home. Be as creative as you can with the 
resources that you already have.  
  
Please do not send in your child’s Easter bonnet until Wednesday 2nd  April as we are unable to store them.  
 
We look forward to seeing your fabulous creations!  
  
 
 
Kind regards  
Nursery Team  
  
  

 


